
Dr. Jeffrey Gold Named Priority Candidate for UNO Chancellor: 
What Others Are Saying 

 
“Dr. Gold’s leadership has focused on turning challenges into opportunities and opportunities into 
realities. Successful pathways and partnerships with the medical center, and new partnerships with 
business and industry are examples. He is an intellectually talented leader. His business acumen and 
data-driven approach to decision-making have been and will continue to be assets to UNO.” 

--Dean Nancy Edick, UNO College of Education 
 
“Chancellor Gold has proven to be a reliable partner in promoting goals that the faculty senate shares 
with administration, for example in student retention. We hope we can build on the past eighteen 
months and set UNO’s leadership on a stable course for the future.” 

--Chris Kelly, UNO Faculty Senate President, Gerontology Associate Professor and Graduate Program 
Chair 

 
“Chancellor Gold has exceeded expectations. During his leadership, he has proved that we can trust his 
judgment. On top of that, he is easily accessible and seriously assessed our concerns, of any kind. The 
dual role hasn’t left UNO with a partial chancellor; with Dr. Gold in that role, UNO has been set on a path 
for even more success.” 

--Renata Valquier Chavez, UNO Student Body President, Student Regent 
 
“I applaud President Bounds’ thoughtful and strategic decision to extend Dr. Gold’s role as Chancellor of 
UNMC and UNO.  Chancellor Gold has demonstrated remarkable ability serving in this capacity, and he 
has been instrumental in leading the two campuses to align opportunities for collaboration and 
integrate services for improved efficiencies and outcomes. Each campus is currently on a very positive 
trajectory. Chancellor Gold’s new appointment ensures the presence of strong leadership and stability, 
for the continued growth and success of both institutions for the foreseeable future.” 

--Kyle P. Meyer, PhD, MS, PT, FASAHP 
Dean, UNMC College of Allied Health Professions 

 
 
“The faculty at UNMC is grateful for the opportunities Dr. Gold’s leadership has provided, and eagerly 
anticipate further opportunities to arise as he advocates for faculty at both UNO and UNMC.” 

--Corrine Hanson, Ph.D., UNMC Faculty Senate President 
 

“Chancellor Gold’s visionary leadership, commitment to excellence, and tireless advocacy for students 
has been unwavering throughout his tenure at UNMC and UNO, and he will undoubtedly continue to 
accomplish great things in his capacity as Chancellor of both campuses. Under his leadership, both 
UNMC and UNO students have benefited significantly from the strengthened relationship between our 
two campuses. It is an exciting time to be a student at the University of Nebraska in the city of Omaha.” 

--Sarah Hovoty, UNMC Student Senate President, Student Regent 


